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Construction of an interchange at Hillcrest across Motorway M1(Phase 4B)
The public is hereby informed that in the context of major works for the Hillcrest Interchange across Motorway M1, the following changes will be effective as from Tuesday 25 August 2020:
· The descending lane from Hillcrest Avenue onto Tulipes Avenue will be closed to road users. A local traffic diversion will be put in place along Sternes Avenue to provide access from Hillcrest Avenue onto Tulipes Avenue.
· The climbing lane from Tulipes Avenue towards Hillcrest Avenue will remain operational. 
The traffic diversion scheme will be effective for a duration of 3 months until the 30 November 2020.
The public is advised to take all necessary precautions when approaching the working zones and traffic signs shall be fixed to guide road users. 
The Ministry apologies for any inconvenience caused and relies on the usual collaboration and cooperation of the public.		
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